
As businesses are coming to grips with the uncertainty of the global public health crisis, 

developments continue to unfold rapidly from federal, state and local governments. Yesterday, 

Congress passed the Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA) which provides additional 

sick leave (10 days) and FMLA leave for employees (more on this soon).

For small businesses already bracing for the financial implications of an economic downturn, 

our first consultation is free. Take action now to prevent greater hardships with creditors. 

Please contact our Workout and Bankruptcy Counsel Gai Lynn McCarthy or Max Moseley to 

schedule a call.

We want you to know how the KPPB LAW team is remaining steadfast to counsel your business ---

and help you understand legal implications facing your business during this public health crisis. All 

digital communication lines with our offices are open, including phones, emails, faxes and 

videoconferencing. While our corporate office in Atlanta remains open with limited staff to receive 

deliveries, our attorneys in Atlanta, New York City, Houston, Northern Virginia, are now conducting 

client business through digital communications.  

Be well. Stay well. And please contact us at 678-443-2244 with any questions.

678-443-2244
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https://appropriations.house.gov/sites/democrats.appropriations.house.gov/files/Families%20First%20summary.pdf
https://www.kppblaw.com/attorneys/gai-lynn-mccarthy/
https://www.kppblaw.com/attorneys/max-moseley/

